Dear Parents and Carers

This year our school are proud to be taking part in this year's Primary Art Network Exhibition along with other Schools across Warrington. The theme this year is 'Imagine a Day...'

The exhibition will take place between two sites, the Pyramid Arts Centre and the Gateway from Monday 6^{th} March – 24^{th} March.

As a school we wish to concentrate our efforts on what would happen to our earth if we continue to ignore global matters. We would like to use materials that have been recycled as much as possible and this is where we would like to enlist your help. We have compiled a list of items which you may have lying about or can collect on our behalf. Please send in your donations by February 15th via your child's class teacher If you can help please bring them into school in the next three weeks with your child.

Thank you in advance

Mrs Knapp

Yoghurt Pots	Brown Parcel paper	Swatches of fabric, leather,
Stamps	Padded envelopes	buttons
Small plastic bottle tops (not milk carton size)	Magazines	Funky foam
Wool	Newspapers	String or rope
Embroidery threads	Old keys	Beads or necklaces
Drink cans	Metal parts e.g. springs, clock parts, nuts, bolts, washers,	Sequins
Old Cd's and DVD's	Washed empty tin cans	Sweetie wrappers
Offcuts of wood in various lengths and widths (no bigger than 15cm)	Cardboard egg boxes	Old maps
Old sheet music	Raffia or garden twine	Ring pulls
Metal cutlery	Wire	Plastic bags various colours
Fruit netting/packaging	Twigs – no longer than 10cm	cork